Aileen Dickson

From: melinda beveridge <beveridgemindy@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 6:57 AM

To: Aileen Dickson

Subject: Thank you

| wanted to thank you for all your efforts with the election. It did not go unnoticed. Please extend my thanks to all the
volunteer workers and your staff. This was a difficult election on many levels but your efforts were appreciated.

Melinda Beveridge



